
You're invited to participate in

PICTURE OF SUCCESS
Fifty Years of the National Historic

Preservation Act in California

The National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA) marks its 50th year in 2016.
Signed into law on October 15, 1966, by President Lyndon B. Johnson, the
NHPA established the legal framework to help preserve the places, objects,
sites, and traditions important to our shared heritage.

To commemorate this important

anniversary, the Office of Historic

Preservation invites local and

tribal communities, agencies,

and organizations to share

NHPA-related successes, in

pictures and words. Share your pride about preservation!  



Listings on the National Register of Historic Places    Revitalization of historic
downtowns    Protection of tribal resources    Creative mitigations    Restoration or
rehabilitation successes    CLG Grant projects    California Historical Landmarks  

 Traditional Cultural Properties    Preservation ordinances, elements, contexts    Mills
Act, Historic Preservation Tax Credit, and other incentive programs    Section106,

Section 110    PAs, MOUs, and other collaborative efforts    Historic Cultural
Landscapes    

and more....

Your "Picture of Success" photo and text will be included in a special series of
postings on the OHP Facebook page, and some of the success stories also will
be featured in our office's monthly ePosts.

Participation is easy! Just email your preservation success story to

PictureofSuccess@parks.ca.gov.

Include:
Your name and contact information

Organization or affiliation name
1 to 3 high quality photos

Short description of the success
(50 words or less)

Questions about this campaign? Please contact Diane Barclay, Outreach and Communications
Coordinator, at diane.barclay@parks.ca.gov, or (916) 445-7026.
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